DECEMBER 2021

St. Mary's Junior National“School

On behalf of all the staff
here at St. Mary’s JNS, we
would like to wish you all a
very Happy Christmas!

We extend our utmost
thanks to every single
family for your continued
support and
cooperation in what
has been a very
challenging start to the
2021-2022 school year.

It continues to be a pleasure teaching and working with the
children of Rowlagh and while we cannot open the doors in the
usual way to our community at Christmas, we would like to
share an insight into what wonderful things the children have
been up to since the beginning of Term.

thppy Chritres!

Here's a look back at our most
memorable moments.....

-



. Photo's September - December 2021
® Senior Infants visiting the library.
®@ Visiting the new Sensory Garden at the library:
® Digging for treasure.
® Junior Infants during Maths Week 2021.
® Second Class visit the IMMA,
® Parents Association Pumpkin carving competition.
® Second Class during Science Week 2021.
Senior Infants visit a pumpkin patch in the Pheonix Park.

® New interactive sensory corridor.
Second Class visit the IMMA.

) Senior Infants picnic at the Phoenix Park visitor centre
@ The new Parents Association planting in the school.

@ Santa visits St. Mary's!

Junior Infants planting with Kevin.

@ First Class showing off their Santa hat creations. :
Junior Infants helping with our Stepping Stone outdoorf#
Forest Classroom preparation. :

For all photo's and updates on school
news and activities check out:

REMINDERS fOR PARENTS

e School closes Wednesday 22nd of December.

e Junior and Senior Infants will exit through the
main front gate at 11:45.

e 1st and 2nd Classes will exit through the main
front gate at 11:50.

e We ask that you do not delay as the children
from the senior school will be leaving at 12pm.

e School reopens 6th January 2022.

stmas and a...

you a safe and HappY Chri

toppy Vew Yerr!

Wishing



